
 

 

 

 

 

Florabel G. Mullick Mentor Fund 

 

With your support, the USCAP Foundation will continue to recognize 

the most inspirational mentors in the field of pathology!  Your 

donation will make it possible for the USCAP Foundation to create 

opportunities to not only appreciate outstanding mentors but foster 

a whole new generation of mentor-mentee relationships.  Together, 

we can ensure that pathologists across the globe have the support 

they need to provide their communities the highest level of care. 

USCAP Foundation in collaboration with the International 

Academy of Pathology will designate a fund in Dr. Mullick’s name.  

It will help to support educational activities for pathologists in 

resource limited, underserved countries. 

If you are interested in contributing or learning more about this, 

contact Ann Marie Nelson (USCAP Foundation Board) 



amnpath@aol.com , Matthew Phillips (Director of the Foundation) 

matt@uscap.org or David Hardwick iapsecretary@ubc.ca 

 

Tax deductible donations can be made by US or Canadian citizens directly on the website 
http://www.uscap.org/foundation. Select the “Sustaining the Academy Fund” and in the pop up 
box write Florabel G. Mullick Mentor Fund. After you select the "Sustaining the Academy" Fund 

and select the dollar amount then the pop up box will come.  You can select "My gift is in Honor of" or "My 
gift is in Memory of". In the pop up box, all I need is the name, the bottom 3 boxes can be left blank. 
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